BEAR FACTS						March 22, 2024
Happy Friday everyone! Just a reminder that there is NO SCHOOL next Friday, March 29 for Good Friday, or Monday, April 1. We will still be learning a new letter each of these short weeks. 

It was V week. This letter is easy for us to make, both capital and lowercase. We’ve read “V” books, and we can name lots of things that start with the letter “V”. We also worked on identifying vowel sounds in the middle of a CVC word. We are working on rhyming, as well as beginning and end consonant sounds. The new sight words this week are  Nan, big, orange, and sat.

Next week, we will be moving onto the letter W.  Happy Sacks will come home with Rylee, Ryland, Kennedy, and Kaliyah. We can’t wait to see your fun items! 

In Math, we continued our addition unit. We worked independently on these worksheets this week, and did a nice job. Everyone is working hard on remembering to write the answer in the box after they have counted all the objects in the problem. We will be moving onto subtraction next week.  

In religion, we talked about Lent. We will work on a small Lent booklet next week each day to prepare for Easter. Next week, we will have an additional Chapel service on Thursday.  

On Monday, we celebrated St. Patrick’s Day by wearing green. We read a story about a leprechaun, listened to Irish music and did some fun Irish dances, drew a pot of gold at the end of a rainbow, and even counted and graphed Lucky Charms marshmallows for Math. We all had such a fun day! 

Congratulations to Kaliyah with 150 Books Read to Me! Keep up the great work! 

Happy 6th birthday to Charles and Millie! Thank you to Charles for the delicious Spiderman cookies, and to Millie for the yummy cupcakes! We enjoyed them both so much! God’s blessings to you!

Rylee is our newest Kindergarten Kid! She is such a great friend to all, and an absolute sweetheart! Check out her pictures on the website— atonementbb.com. 

This week, the staff was notified that all lunches need to be added into the system no later than 9:30 AM. I just wanted to share this information in case your child would ever happen to be late because of an appointment, and you know they will be buying lunch from school, to please message me on Dojo and let me know so I can get their lunch added and down to the cafeteria on time. Thanks for your cooperation with this.  

Thanks again to Mrs. Hill and Mrs. Ryals for all of your help in Kindergarten each week. I greatly appreciate you! 

Our classroom is about out of Kleenex.  We are on our last box.  Any donations would be appreciated. It’s allergy season and we are really going through them.  Thanks in advance if you decide to donate any.  

Please continue to pray for Mrs. Eggers and her healing! She is recovering and we can’t wait to see her again! 

I just wanted to say thank you for the flowers and the gift card from the parents as well.  I truly appreciate it more than you know.  It was a wonderful surprise, and such a nice way to walk into the classroom.  I thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this last quarter and now.  

Also, Spring Break is a few weeks away— April 15-April 19. I hope everyone has a great weekend! Take care, and I will see everyone next week. 

Blessings, 
Amy Washburn 






